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Oregon citizens are already suffering from inflation and increased housing costs. Our 

taxes are already very high with little to show for it. Oregon's mismanagement of 

unemployment insurance, Measure 110, and the housing emergency shows that our 

State Administration does not manage our existing tax funds effectively. Our 

educational statistics for learning are some of the worst in the nation.  

 

I am against raising taxes on Oregonians. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Lisa Levsen 

 


